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Comments: I am so opposed to the Holland Lake Lodge project. Forest Service land belongs to the people. On

the surface it looks like the project was conceived and approved in a back room in the dark of night. We visited

Holland Lake just two weeks ago and again marveled at how pristine and beautiful it still is, A true Montana

Treasure.

 

If the Forest Service wants to do something relevant let them create more camp grounds in the area or in the

Flathead National Forest around Hungry Horse and the North Fork of the Flathead where you absolutely cannot

find a camping spot. 

 

The only people who will gain from the Holland Lake Lodge project are the developers. The environment will be

harmed and another of the nation's treasures will be gone forever. Powdr Corp go somewhere else, stay out of

Montana.


